
October 9, 2018 
 
Indian Hills Middle School Community Council Meeting Present: Jim Jensen, Deanna Sullivan, 
Ron Halbert, Roxann Wolfe, Halley Nelson, Kesha Prince, Jeff Colemere 
 
Handouts: Final Land Trust Report 2017-18 – Indian Hills MD; Parent Teacher Conferences Data 
Summary 
 
 
Administrative Presentations 
 

• Digital Citizenship – Mr. Evans reported there will be a Netsmarts assembly in January or 
February.  Mr. Evans puts out a monthly media message to teachers which will not be 
available on the Indian Hills website.  There will be a parental resource tab entitled 
“Digital Citizenship.” 

• 2017-2018 Land Trust Results – Mr. Graham handed out the report that details what 
was budgeted versus what was actually spent out of land trust monies.  The committee 
discussed the discrepancy in math inventory scores throughout the grades.  The 
discrepancy could be due to moving to a seven period day with shorter class periods. 

 
Discussion Items 
 

• PT Conference Totals – 63% overall attendance with 6th grade having the highest 
attendance overall.  There was a discussion about how parents liked the open house 
style rather than having students lead the conference.  The question was asked about 
how other schools conduct conferences.  The idea was given about inviting D and F 
students to attend conferences. 

• Police Dog Training – Sandy City police would like to conduct police dog trainings 
periodically.  This would be done while students were in classes.  It was put to a vote 
and was approved unanimously. 

• Amendment for Extra Funds -- $27, 159 was spent on three Chromebook carts and 
headphones for all Chromebook carts in the building. 

 
Action Item: Mr. Graham will bring numbers of how many students attend Warrior Support to 
the next SCC meeting. 
 
PTSA Update – There was not PTSA update 
 
Counseling Center Update 
 

• 8th grade PCCRs happening in November – sign up on Signup Genius 
• Unity Day is October 24th  

 



Chinese DLI Update 
 

• Mr. Jensen met with Superintendent Briscoe 
• The district will be forming a DLI committee to look at the district-wide system.  This 

committee will be made up of parents, administrators, teachers and school board 
members. 

 
 
Next Meeting November 13th at 3:30 PM 


